" August 27,2015

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to inform you that I am resigning from my position as
Instructional Aide, effective August 27, 2015 after the students leave for the
day. I thank you for my time here, for fostering my teaching abilities, and for

all I've learned while serving the Pleasantdale community.

I wish you best of luck for this coming year.

Sincerely,

Kristin Johnson



